
Due to your generosity, we were able to fund grant awards totaling $47,300 in December of 2019.  Since 
the inception of the Education Foundation in 2013, we have awarded over $273,392 in grants for 
students of East Chambers ISD.  These grants were made possible by community and business partners 
and individuals like yourself, who care about education. Although our Annual Kickoff Event has been 
cancelled due to COVID-19, there are still sponsorship benefits! 

□Yes! I/We accept your invitation to become a Sponsor of the East Chambers Education Foundation.  

My/Our gift to the Foundation will be: 

□ $4,000+ Sponsorship – Premier recognition at grant award events, company logo and link on 

website, premier recognition in our annual newsletter and on social media 

□ $2,500+ Sponsorship – Prominent recognition at grant award events, company logo on website, 

prominent recognition in our annual newsletter and on social media 

□ $1,000+ Sponsorship – Recognition at grant award events, company logo on website, recognition in 

annual newsletter and on social media  

□$500+ Sponsorship – Recognition at grant award events, company logo on website, recognition in 

annual newsletter and on social media  
 

My/Our tax-deductible gift is enclosed in the amount of $______________, payable to East Chambers 
ISD Education Foundation, 270 School Rd., Winnie, TX 77665. 

Name as you would like it to appear in print: 

 

Contact Person: __________________________ Phone: ______________________ 

Email: ______________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

City: ________________________________     State: ________        Zip: __________ 
My company has a logo:     (If yes, please email to ef@eastchambers.net by September 1st.) 

□ I/We do not wish to have my/our name publicly released when gifts are acknowledged. 

“ECISD Education Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose primary purpose is to support 
educational programs for students and staff.” 

mailto:ef@eastchambers.net

